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This bill is unnecessary as we have a mail in ballot system that has worked since 

1998. This bill is voter suppression for the elderly, the disabled, and those with 

families. There is no reason to put more obstacle's to voting, unless you are trying to 

suppress voters. I will only assume that those who vote yes on this do not want to 

have free and fair elections. The people demand that you represent us and this bill 

does not represent the people of Oregon. Getting mail in ballots for Oregon was a 

citizen lead initiative and we have not changed our minds.  


